
 
 
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 27, 2024 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY:  Public Hearing for Wind Creek Casino License 

Renewal Cancelled 
 

BETHLEHEM, PA: Due to severe damage from a storm in the Bethlehem area last evening resulting 
in wide-spread loss of power, the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board (“Board”) has cancelled the 
scheduled Wind Creek License Renewal hearing for today.  The Board will announce a new date for 
the hearing soon. 
 
MEDIA CONTACTS: Doug Harbach or Richard McGarvey - (717) 346-8321 


